
PETITION to the Manitoba Minister of Conservation and Climate 

Against the “Commercial Light Industry and Storage Sites – South Whiteshell Provincial Park” 

Namely, the 14 sites proposed as the “old dump” site NOT NEAR BUT BASICALLY RIGHT AT 
STAR LAKE!   3 MINUTES(walking) by road from the nearest cottages and as the crows fly 1 

MINUTE! 

We, who have signed below, are strong opposed to the commercialization of the properties 
near Star Lake as proposed in the recent unsigned and undated letter from Manitoba 

Conservation and Climate to residents of Star Lake. 
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